SUBJECT....KIWANIS, Convention Committee

Greeting to all Convention Chairpersons,

Rounding third and heading for home. We are getting close to the
District Convention. This is an opportunity to present Divisions 23
and 45 to the rest of the District membership. I am certain that we
all want to look good and to be sure that all of our guests have a
great time.

Yes, we have worked hard these past months, and have a few
weeks of work left to go. Now is the time for the entire committee
to pull together to cover all bases, solve problems with a smile on
our face, and be certain that visiting Kiwanians and their guests
have a great time. Let them know that Northern Nevada is a great
place for conventions and vacations.

The most important task left is to get plenty of volunteers to each
work a few hours at the convention. Talk it up at your home club.
Names of workers, or questions, should be directed to Dan Bouzek.
His phone numbers are 775-424-3767 and cell number is 775-813-
6400.

A shirt for each committee chairperson has been ordered and
should be ready for delivery at our last meeting on July 20, 2017.
Also, in my introduction to Kiwanians in the printed official
program I advised attendees who may have questions to look for
one of us as each of us will be wearing a gold star. The gold stars
will be handed out at the July 20™ meeting.

It is very important that that each committee attend this last
committee meeting. Questions will be answered if you still have
them. Every chairperson should understand each others duties.



This convention must be a true TEAM effort if we are to be
successful. Mark McDonald will also be at this final meeting. A
positive uplifting environment is an important part of a successful
convention. We can provide that environment if we function as a
TEAM.

If you have questions about your role for the convention feel free
to call me before the July 20™ meeting. My phone at home is 775-
359-3709 (this is the best place to find me) or at my cell phone
number which is 775-303-4864.

An agenda will e-mailed to you before the July 20" meeting. The
meeting room will be posted on the reader board in the Nugget
Hotel. It is important that every member attend this last meeting.
Please make your plans early.

Stu Anderson
General Chairman



